
12/20/19 - Weekly Board Notes 

 

The Sup Is On/weekly podcast: 

Coeur d'Alene Public Schools has launced a new podcast, called The Sup is On, featuring Dr. Steven 

Cook.  Steve plans to cover a wide variety of topics related to education and visit with administrators, teachers, 

students, volunteers and others in our community.   

Curriculum Director, Katie Graupman is Steve's guest for the second episode (released today) of The Sup 

is On podcast.  They discuss changes coming to Board curriculum policy.   

New episodes will be released each Friday, including over winter break at:  

http://cdaschools.buzzsprout.com/ 

 

 

Scott Maben - CAPSS Update: 

The Coeur d’Alene Education Association and District Administration met December 19 for the third meeting 

of CAPSS, (Collaboration and Problem Solving Sessions) of this school year and discussed the following: 

 The committee working on caseloads and meetings outside of the contract day reported on its 

December 12 meeting, which covered workloads for those working with special needs students, 

variations between elementary and secondary levels, and ideas for how to better cover increased 

caseloads.  The committee will gather better data on caseloads to be able to explore potential solutions, 

at its next meeting. 

 The committee working on class sizes plans to meet in January and is looking for one more CEA 

representative. 

 Jeff Voeller provided updates on the work of the Boundary Review Committee and FLO Analytics, 

and previewed what’s coming up in January.  He talked about the likely need for a second new 

elementary school and a new middle school in the next few years, and discussed potential options for 

land acquisition. 

 The group also discussed employee protection, which previously was identified as the highest priority 

new issue to address in CAPSS this year.  CEA representatives shared multiple accounts gathered from 

elementary, middle and high school staff detailing the types of violence and disruptive behavior they 

have experienced on the job at the hands of students.  A common thread in these testimonials was that 

the incidence of violent behavior is on the increase.  Trina Caudle shared data from this school year on 

incidents of restraint and seclusion, and the group discussed incidents that occur that are not represented 

in this reporting.  Trina also provided copies of Board policy on corrective action for students; use of 

restraint, seclusion and aversive techniques; and discipline of students with disabilities.  The group 

agreed to gather more information and resume the discussion at the next CAPSS meeting on January 23. 

 

 

http://cdaschools.buzzsprout.com/


Kate Orozco - Elementary First Grade Video Assistant For Dalton Families: 

Recently, Dalton first and fourth grade learning partners analyzed and identified sensory images in Twas the 

Night Before Christmas.  Nancy Nuttelman’s first graders then made a video to help families remember how to 

explore sensory images when reading at home.  

https://youtu.be/StvZmwo6lOw    

 

Mike Nelson - District Plans Accepted: 

Good news here... District staff received notification from the State Board of Education that our continuous 

improvement plan, literacy plan, and college & career advising plans all met state compliance.  Their letter and 

notes are linked showing each of their review standards. 

 

 

https://youtu.be/StvZmwo6lOw
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r2ij_6HXLdDW0fkD1QWOKDXPlmXFhJCS/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1r2ij_6HXLdDW0fkD1QWOKDXPlmXFhJCS/view?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

12/19/19 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports: 

 



 

Pam Westberg - No Board Weekly Notes For The Next Two Weeks: 

 

Due to the the Holiday Break there will be no publication of the Board Weekly Notes for the next two weeks. 

Enjoy family and friends during the Holidays.   
 

 


